MARCH 4, 2014
GERMAN TOWNSHIP ADVISORY BOARD
MINUTES _

The German Township Advisory Board meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M.
by Chairperson, Phyllis Barkley. Board members present were Chairperson,
Phyllis Barkley, Secretary, Leta Johnson, James Pepple, and Trustee,

Thomas McClanahan. Our guest was Roger Hibschman.

In Tom's Report he stated that the Cemetery Committee did not meet. The
IUSB professor put our cemetery on the back burner. The committee will
probably meet in June or July.

Tom is concentrating on fixing up the Community Building. The things
that he is planning to fix are the office floor, the ceiling tile,

the over-hang of the front entrance, and replacing the bathroom stools
with handi-cap stools

Tom stated that the financial picture for 2013 was good and 2014 looks equally
good.

The 2014 State Legistaure is half way through. They talked about doing
away with township government. The Indiana Township Association is

fighting for us.

Jim talked about having a fish fry under the pavilion. He also talked
about selling chicken around Notre Dame tailgate time.

Tom suggested at the April Meeting to do strategy planning for the year.

Tom said that the hall rental business has been brisk. One reunion has
been booked for this summer.

Jim made a motion for adjournment and the meeting was adjourned at 6233 P.M.
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